
Submitter: Augustin Gligan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3838 

I have been an adult care home provider since 2000, and this bill would place an 

overwhelming financial burden on me, potentially forcing me to close my home. My 

husband and I have worked tirelessly to offer a safe, peaceful, and loving 

environment for our residents and their families. 

 

House Bill 3838 would not only affect us personally, but it would also shift the 

financial strain onto our residents, many of whom are already vulnerable. As a small 

care home with limited capacity and resources, we operate on narrow margins and 

do not generate significant profit. 

 

Please take into account my testimony, along with those of many other dedicated 

providers, when considering legislation that threatens to shut down small care homes 

and leave countless elderly individuals without the care they deserve. 


